M Gmail

Fwd: livery application

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Date: Sat, Sep 18, 2021 at 5:22 PM
Subject: Re: livery application

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Wed, Sep 29, 2021 at 8:31 AM

After careful review we would recommend that the Select Board, acting as the licensing authority for the Town of Natick, approve the applicants request for a Livery
License under the name of the Kinder Group, located at 5 Michigan Drive in Natick. Upon issuance of said license the applicant should present the lone vehicle

they have listed in Exhibit A, a 2021 Chevrolet Suburban for inspection by this office.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 11:22 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Hi,
For your review.
Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Bob Kinder <bkinder@thekindergroup.us>

Date: Mon, Aug 30, 2021 at 12:37 PM



Subject: Re: livery application
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Hi, Donna,
Thank you for sending these documents over to me last week.

I've completed all of the documents and attached them to this email for your review. Please let me know if you require any additional information and I'll send
it to you as soon as possible. | understand that | must also pay the application fee. Please let me know how to proceed.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Best regards,

Bob Kinder

On Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 2:16 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6400 ext 1403

—————————— Forwarded message -------—--

From: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
Date: Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 2:13 PM

Subject: livery application

To: <bkinder@thekindergroup.com>

Hi Mr. Kinder,

As requested, attached please find the paperwork needed for a livery license.
Thank you.

Donna

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6400 ext 1403

Bob Kinder
Owner/CEO
The Kinder Group



Main: (508)545-3750

Toll Free: (888)854-0065

Cell: (360)561-1830

Email: bkinder@thekindergroup.us



